			due to the ENAV ACC Brindisi and Bari airport strike called on 8 April 2024, ITA Airways flights might be cancelled and/or delayed.

According to REG. EU261/2004, passengers holding ITA Airways tickets (055) booked on flights affected by the strike have the right to select one of the following options.

Travel Agencies are requested to timely inform their clients.
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